
2015 03 26 Letter fr Clerks Office re Brampton Cycling Advisory Committee 
 
From: Evans, Earl [mailto:earl.evans@brampton.ca]  
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 7:20 AM 
To: Dayle Laing 
Subject: Brampton Cycling Advisory Committee 
 
Hi David and Dayle 
Can you let the other applicants know that we haven’t forgotten them re the Cycling 
Advisory Committee? 
 
The Interview Committee spent two full days and one evening March 11-12 on the three 
tribunals (committee of adjustment etc.)  
Then they spent another full day doing half of the Library Board and Safety Council 
(some urgency re school year) and we are trying (!) to find another full day and evening 
to complete those two committees.  Many budget meetings (three days next week) 
makes it difficult to find time… 
 
As the Interview committee “stages” its interviews of the total 440 applicants for the 14 
committees, I have asked the members to consider Cycling Advisory in the next stage 
because of the summer cycling season. 
 
Will keep you posted but need your patience because of the huge task of interviewing 
so many people. 
Many thanks, Earl / Clerk’s Office 


